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Outcomes document: Seventh call of the Ad hoc Global Assessment Dialogue 

 

On 11th March 2022 the participants of the Ad hoc Global Assessment Dialogue (AGAD) 

met to discuss the following agenda:  

 

• Update on collaboration on glossaries 

• Discussion on derivative products and use of other's materials 

• AOB 

 

On these agenda items the participants decided: 

 

• To create an AGAD subgroup formed by glossary specialists to harmonise glossaries 

and share resources. 

• UNEP will create a document on how to approach the use of materials from other 

assessments in new publications.  

• The next call of the AGAD will tentatively take place in May 2022. 

 

Meeting summary 

 

 

1. UNEP presented on the findings of their last call with IPCC’s glossary specialists, its 

synergies paper and proposed the following steps forward. 

▪ The creation of a subgroup of glossary specialists under AGAD to perform 

the following: 

o Create core sets of definitions for key terms across assessments. These 

terms must be translatable to other languages for the use of report 

translations. 

o Align assessment processes through following similar procedures to 

create a thorough and efficient glossary development process. 

o Gather thoughts on developing collaborative workspaces for future 

term/definition generation. 

o  Work together to create definitions for new terms such as nature-

based solutions.  

Participants of the AGAD agreed to the gathering of these specialists. 

 



2. Following a suggestion from IPCC colleagues, the participants discussed the use of 

materials from other assessments in new publications or communication content.  

o It was noted that sometimes data and infographics are misquoted/adapted 

inaccurately when used in new publications or communication content. This can 

lead to miscommunication/misinterpretation and could result in credibility issues 

for the initial source.  

o It was agreed that it is important to discuss the use of content with the authors of 

the original publication, to avoid a misrepresentation of data and findings.  

o The communication officers of the major environmental assessments are already in 

contact through the Communication Flotilla.  

o A “fair touch” approach of communication among assessments could help solve 

this issue and avoid further discussions when the publications are already at their 

final stages.  

o The GEO team will prepare a 2-pager document on how to approach this issue, to 

be the basis of discussion in the next call. 

 

3. The next call will take place in May/June. A Doodle will be sent out to check the availability 

of the participants.  
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